
 
 McKinlay SHIRE COUNCIL | Public Notice 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
ANZAC DAY ROAD CLOSURE – Julia Creek 

 

Council wish to advise residents of temporary road closures for ANZAC Day Services on Friday 25 April 

2025, in and around the Cenotaph on Burke Street in Julia Creek. 

For the Dawn Service the following road closures will be in place from 5:00am to 7:00am on Thursday 

25 April 2025: 

• Mathews Street - From the corner of Goldring Street (Julia Creek RSL) to Burke Street 

• Burke Street – From the corner of Mathews Street to Julia Street 

For the Day Service the following road closures will be in place from 10:00am to 11:30am on Thursday 

25 April 2025: 

• Mathews Street - From the corner of Goldring Street (Julia Creek RSL) to Burke Street 

• Burke Street – From the corner of Mathews Street to Julia Street 

Drivers are asked to please be mindful of increased foot traffic in and around the Cenotaph. 

Council appreciates your understanding and co-operation during the temporary road closures. 

 

 

 

Trevor Williams   

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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